
 
ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 

ACADEMY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
September 15, 2010 @ 1:00 p.m. 

 
Attendees: Sgt. Tim Brockman (SPPD), Joseph Smith (SPC), John Dressback (SPC), Sara Brown 
(SPC), Lauren DuPont (SPC, Chief Robert Vincent (GPD), Paula Crosby (LPD) 
 
Excused: 
  
 
  
Absent: Benjamin McBride (CPD) 
 Darren Hammond (PCSB) 
 Cpl. Rodney Davis (PCSO) 
 Frank Ruggiero (TSPD) 
 Sgt. Christopher Groff 
 B.J. Lyons (SPC) 
 L.P. Miller (SPC) 
  

Agenda Item Discussion Action 
1) Power Point Presentation A power point presentation was given on what state the 

academies are in. 
 

None taken. 

2) Community Projects 
 

All Academy students are continuing to do community service 
projects while attending the academy with various agencies.  
In the last blood drive the academies have given 18 units of 
blood.  The most ever given with in an academy class. 
 

All academies are required to 
do some sort of community 
service while attending the 
academy... 

3) Adjunct Instructors 
 

All adjunct instructors received a raise this year. 
 

None taken. 

4) Academy Vehicles 
 

The Academy was approved to purchase two new vehicles None taken 

5) Law Enforcement Academies 
 
 

Currently we have two law enforcement academies in progress 
with two of them graduating in October and November.  We 
will run our last academy for the year 2010 in November 

None taken 

6) Corrections Academy 
 

There will be no corrections classes running as of now. None taken 

7) Crossover Academy 
 

We are going to run a Crossover Academy early next year. 
 

None taken 

Advisory Board of Director Our Board of Director, Paul Andrews has finished the FBI 
Academy with success... 

Congratulations…… 

Meeting Closed. 
TBA 


